






















































In May 2019 

158 Family Visits-

571 Individuals


of which

217 were children.


19 families visited twice.


In June 2019 

185 Family Visits-

711 Individuals


of which

295 were children.


12 families visited twice.


The support  of  the  community  through volunteer  hours,  funds,  and  prayers  have 
enabled the food pantry to open its doors and keep the shelves stocked through the 
past seven years.  Thank you for your partnership in this mission. 

Here's to the year ahead!
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To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

Proud Member Agency

            Helping Hands of Roseville 
                N E W S L E T T E REst. 2012

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing 
assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

June 2019's Halfway To Freezing For Food

June marks the halfway point of the year and 
the time when Sunny 97.7 WMOI Radio hosts 
their annual summer food drive.  Helping 
Hands of Roseville is blessed to be one of 
the two beneficiaries, the other being 
Jamesion Center Food Pantry.    The 
Roseville pantry received just over 2400 
pounds of shelf stable goods thanks to the 
generosity of the radio station's efforts, the 
event's sponsors, the community, and the 
many volunteers who participated in 
support of the event.  


Helping Hands of Roseville wishes to 
thank all who contributed through 
donations of time and/or money.  The 
food received will help stock the shelves 
for months to come and ease the burden 
of food insecurity in Warren County.

Photo: Grace M.

Photo: Janet S.

Photo: Cyndy H.
The Awesome Fairview


Center Helpers 

2019-2020 Officers:

Cheryl Britt - President

Grace McCrery - VP

Amy Corman - Treasure

Deb Johnston - Secretary

Thank you's to: 

Kane Farms

Marilyn Colby

Jim & Alice Babcock

H2 Goldwing Chapter

Cheryl Britt

Terry & Norma Carrico

Anonymous Donor

Your support is 
appreciated!
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